
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have made it to the end of a very busy Spring Term. We want to take this 

opportunity to thank you, your children and everyone who works at Red Hill Field for 

making this such a successful term. We continue to be so proud of our children and 

everything that they do. 

We also wanted to update you on some staffing changes for next term: 

• Mrs Heidi Redman, our interim SENDCo, has completed her term with us. We are 

grateful for the contribution she has made to our school. Mrs Alison Dye has been 

appointed to the role of SENDCo and Champion for Vulnerable Children and will 

begin working with us after the Easter break. Initially, Mrs Dye will be in school on 

Mondays and Tuesdays. 

• Following the birth of her twins, Miss Mackow has decided not to return to her role 

of class teacher. We wish her every happiness and the best of luck. 

Following our inspection earlier this term, we are looking forward to sharing the report 

with you once it is published. It is likely that this will be soon after the Easter break. 

We hope that families are able to enjoy some time together over Easter and that the 

weather is kind. 

With very best wishes 

 

 

Stephen Snelson    Rachel Watts 

Headteacher    Deputy Headteacher 


